
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 10/27/2011 4:58:08 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Homer, 
Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov 
(michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: Short update 

Yes please.

On Oct 27, 2011, at 11:42 AM, "Doll, Laura" <1 7pge.com> wrote:

Michelle and Paul
I have talked with Jane and Trina about our opportunity to use Burlingame as a test site 
where we would compile information about the location and condition of our gas 
infrastructure and present a work plan and communicate with the Burlingame city 
manager about it on a regular basis going forward.

We are pulling together people from gas engineering and elsewhere with a goal of 
reporting back and meeting with you next week.

It won't surprise you to hear that - at least right now - there is limited detailed 
information about the distribution system in particular. But developing a community 
infrastructure system mapping, assessment and work plan is consistent with our 
ongoing work on, among other things, TIMP and DIMP. So all this seems to fit together 
well in the long run. Jane expressed support for using this community infrastructure 
communication plan as a way to consolidate and more effectively respond to ongoing 
data requests.

Do you want to set aside a time next week for a potential get together? I don't expect 
Jane to be available, but of course others will be.

Thanks
Laura

SB GT&S 0067488
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